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To: Robert L. Deasy
Associate Professor of History 

From: Jane M. Jackson
Director of Archives 

Date: October 14, 1997
Subject: Army Specialized Training Program Reunion 

Dear Mr. Deasy,

I had a feeling either you or your brother was going to be involved in this. I was afraid Mr. Fisher had 
jum ped the gun (See 1) on announcing the reunion and then the administration was not going to respond. I ’m 
glad that Ann / her staff pressed on with this.

For your information, I am enclosing what has transpired so far on the Reunion (See 1-3) and the material 
on the history of the PC unit. I copied about 100 pages f rom Keefer’s 1988 book on the nationwide programs if 
you want to look at it. I don’t know whether he’ll be getting in touch with me again for photographs or other 
memorabilia. We do have a fair amount of that, which also might be good for some Reunion program, etc. Also a 
rem inder that the War Memorial Grotto, which may not be with us that much longer, was dedicated on May 9, 
1948.

If nothing else, this package should provide you with some good exam bonus questions!

Jane M Jackson

Jane M. Jackson 
Director of Archives
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Sincerely,


